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Scott Matthews

From: Dick, Michael D.,DO <mdick1@mgb.org>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 2:35 PM
To: Scott Matthews
Subject: Land Use Committee hearing 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Please see attached letter regarding special permit for Play2Learn  
 
Let me know if you have any questions  
 
Thank you 
 
Dave 
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M. David Dick, DO, MS, FAAFP 
NWH - Family Medicine 
9 Hope Avenue #151 
Waltham MA 02453 
781-788-8444 

The information in this e-mail is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed.  If you believe this e-mail was 
sent to you in error and the e-mail contains patient information, please contact the Mass General Brigham 
Compliance HelpLine at https://www.massgeneralbrigham.org/complianceline . 

 

Please note that this e-mail is not secure (encrypted).  If you do not wish to continue communication over 
unencrypted e-mail, please notify the sender of this message immediately.  Continuing to send or respond to e-mail 
after receiving this message means you understand and accept this risk and wish to continue to communicate over 
unencrypted e-mail.   


